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Ofsted   
If you haven’t had chance to read out Ofsted report, please click on the link below: 
Ofsted Inspection Report 
We are really pleased inspectors found the school to be good in all areas. Thank you for your 
support over the years and for your kind words over the past few weeks.  
 

Science Week  
This week our children have been participating in Science 
Week. We have been exploring the theme of sustainability and 
the children have enjoyed listening to a range of science-
based stories. Our science lessons have focussed on caring for 
the planet and have focussed around our school value of 
responsibility. 
 
 

Important Dates 

Friday 28th March  PA Family Bingo Night – Full details sent on DoJo 
Wednesday 9th April  Year 1 Spring Assembly 

There will be two performances on the day, one at 9.20am 
and one at 2.15.  To ensure we maintain a safe and manageable 

number of people in the hall, we kindly ask that parents attend 
only one of the performances. 

Friday 11th April  Last day of term for the Easter break 
Special Easter Menu 

Monday 28th April  School reopens for the start of the Summer term  
Wednesday 30th April Class Photos – In school time.  No sibling photos 
Friday 2nd May Harry Potter Menu 

 

 

https://www.overdale-inf.leicester.sch.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=293&type=pdf

